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Thank you for your letter of March 14, 1995, in which you 
expressed your interest in, and kind words concerning, the recent 
enforcement action filed by the Commission involving municipal 
securities issued by the Camden County Municipal utilities 
Authority, securities and Exchange Commission y. Nicholas A. Budi. 
et al .. You may be assured that I share your concerns, and they 
will be given careful consideration in view of the Commission's 
overall responsibilities under the federal securities laws. 

The use of financial advisors and consultants is a topic on 
which I have spoken. You may be interested to know that the 
Municipal Securities Rulemaking Board has recently submitted rules 
concerning disclosure of such relationships. You can be assured 
that I will continue to speak out about ethical conflicts in the 
administration of public funds. 

Sincerely, 

/tk 
Arthur Levitt 
Chairman 
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